
Come to the Kawartha Lake Stewards Association
Fall Annual General Meeting

When: Saturday October 1 from 10:00 – 12:00
Where: The Lakehurst Community Hall (979 Lakehurst Circle Rd.)

We invite you to get your updates on happenings with the KLSA, including our
latest projects, and hear from our two very interesting guest speakers:

Lakeshore Mammals:
Who is Visiting You and When?

Don McLeod – former Fleming professor and 
retired naturalist - will describe the telltale 
signs for identifying which animals are visiting 
your shoreline property.   

Changes in Fish Communities
     of the Kawartha Lakes

Lisa Solomon - management biologist with
the MNRF - will discuss how the Kawartha
Lakes fisheries have changed since the
development of the Trent Severn Waterway,
with focus on walleye and what changes to
the fish communities are underway.  

ALL ARE WELCOME ---- ADMISSION FREE

We welcome donations to support the work of the KLSA.

For more information see our website: https://klsa.wordpress.com/

or send us an e-mail at kawarthalakestewards@yahoo.ca
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